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May 22, 2012

Mr. Robert Sussenbach
CGLS Architects

2500 Cumberland Parkway
Suite 350

Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Bob:

I wanted to take a moment to let you know that our New South team enjoyed working
with you on the GSU Alpharetta Classroom project that recently completed. It is
enjoyable to work with a firm that is sensitive to the project requirements; budget,
process and the needs of the end user. Additionally, your design is creative and well

thought out, and with today’s market it is important that the economics of budgeting
were taken into account.

What makes CGLS so strong as a designer in this business is that your documents and
well thought out design is detailed properly. This allows us as a GC to get quality pricing
for our clients. The other crucial aspect is the CA due diligence that your people put into
the project. Construction will never be perfect and having a thorough CA process that
you exercise over and over again really lends the support toward successful projects. |
cannot tell you how much we really appreciate this.

In closing | would like to say that working with the CGLS principals for the past twenty
years has been and continues to be a rewarding, enjoyable, and refreshing experience.

We look forward to many future successful projects and if you ever need anything from
New South Construction, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

NEW SOUTH CONSTRUCTION COMPANY
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Hunty Gordon
Executive Vice President

NEW SOUTH CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.
1132 WEST PEACHTREE STREET, ATLANTA, GA 30309, (404) 443-4000, FAX (404) 443-4100



